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MENU 2023

ANNOUNCEMENTS:
In accordance with 
federal civil right’s law 
and U.S. Department of 
Agriculture (USDA) civil 
rights regulations and 
policies, this institution 
is prohibited from 
discrimination on the 
basis of race, color, 
national origin, sex ( 
including gender and 
sexual orientation), 
disability, age or 
reprisal or retaliation 
for prior civil rights 
activity. 

1ST

FRENCH TOAST, 
SAUSAGE,SYRUP, 
APPLE, JUICE VARIETY, 
MILK VARIETY

2ND

BISCUIT,BACON, 
OMELET, JELLY, 
ORANGE, JUICE 
VARIETY, MILK VARIETY

3RD

BANANA CHOCOLATE 
CHUNK BAR, HAM 
ROLL, APPLE, JUICE 
VARIETY, MILK VARIETY

6TH

BREAKFAST SANDWICH
(EGG, CHEESE,HAM )
ORANGE, JUICE 
VARIETY, MILK VARIETY

7TH

BISCUIT, SAUSAGE, 
GRAVY, APPLE, JUICE 
VARIETY, MILK VARIETY

8TH

CINNAMON PULL 
APARTS, HASH 
BROWNS, ORANGE, 
JUICE VARIETY, MILK 
VARIETY

9TH

BREAKFAST PIZZA, 
APPLE, JUICE VARIETY, 
MILK VARIETY

10TH

NO SCHOOL !

13TH 14TH 15TH 16TH 17TH

20TH

BISCUIT, BACON, 
OMELET,JELLY,  
ORANGE, JUICE 
VARIETY, MILK VARIETY

21ST

MINI PANCAKE, 
SAUSAGE, JELLY, APPLE, 
JUICE VARIETY, MILK 
VARIETY

22ND

STUFFED BAGELS, 
YOGURT, ORANGE, 
JUICE VARIETY, MILK 
VARIETY

23RD

FRENCH TOAST, BACON, 
APPLE, JELLY,  JUICE 
VARIETY, MILK VARIETY

24TH

NO SCHOOL !

27TH

SAUSAGE KOLACHE, 
ROASTED POTATOES, 
GRAPES,JUICE VARIETY, 
MILK VARIETY

28TH

BISCUIT, BACON, EGG, 
HASH BROWNS, JELLY, 
ORANGE, JUICE 
VARIETY, MILK VARIETY

29TH

HAM BREAKFAST BAR, 
TOAST, JELLY, BANANA, 
JUICE VARIETY, MILK 
VARIETY

30TH

BREAKFAST PIZZA, 
ORANGE, JUICE 
VARIETY, MILK VARIETY

31ST

BREAKFAST BURRITO, 
SALSA, APPLE, JUICE 
VARIETY, MILK VARIETY

GEAR UP FOR
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www.SquareMeals.org

SPRING BREAK

https://www.fns.usda.gov/cr/fns-nondiscrimination-statement
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